
Ryan P. Taylor

~~~PainL ~
- - Manchester, NH 03101

May4, 2011

Debra Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
State of New Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street
Concord, NH 03301

RE: Basic Exchange Service Business POTS Term Service Language Change

Dear Ms. Howland:

We are filing the following tariff material for effect June 4, 2011 consisting of:

NH PUC No. 83

PartlSection Revision of Page Original of
Pages

In this filing FairPoint Communications — NNE is revising certain tariff language pertaining
to Business Basic Exchange Service term commitments. The language change states that
at the end of the customer’s term, the agreement will automatically be renewed at the same
terms and conditions unless either party provides advance notice that it does not wish to
renew the term. The language change also provides a 60 day grace period at the
beginning of each subsequent automatic renewal for the subscriber to unsubscribe from the
plan without penalty.

Please acknowledge receipt of this letter and its enclosures by signing or stamping and
dating the receipt copy of this letter.

Sincerely,

Ryan P. Taylor

cc: Office of Consumer Advocate


